
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ORANGE COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
HUMAN RESOURCES DIVISION 

 
Social Security Number Collection Disclosure Statement 

 
 

 
Pursuant to Section 119.071(5), Florida Statutes, Orange County 
Government is requesting your social security number (SSN) for one or 
more of the following purposes:  to comply with federal laws requiring the 
County to report income and SSNs for all employees and eligible retirees to 
whom it pays compensation; to maintain internal identification and to track 
records for use in administering payroll, tax reporting and benefits 
processing; to verify employment status, history and eligibility; to conduct 
background checks and drug test screening.   
 
Orange County Government is dedicated to ensuring the proper handling of 
confidential information relating to its employees and to ensuring their 
privacy. 
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